
Dear parent/carer, 

We have an exciting summer term ahead of us! We hope to give our Year 6 pupils an exciting final 

few weeks of primary school, whilst also preparing them for the next step of their journey.  

Curriculum  

We will continue to teach a broad and balanced curriculum for summer term, but our focus will 

switch in the final few weeks as we enjoy activities week and the play. 

One key focus will be covering areas and topics missed due to Lockdown, as well as revising key 

information ahead of next year. 

PE 

On their day of PE, children must come to school in full PE kit. The kit includes the following: the 

purple school PE T-Shirt, appropriate sports footwear, their school jumper, and black shorts, black 

leggings or black tracksuit bottoms. There will not need their school uniforms at all on these days. 

The PE days are Wednesday and Friday. 

Homework 

We will be setting homework on a Friday, due in for the following Thursday. We will use Google 

Classroom. 

Activities Week  

Activities Week will take place on June 21st. We will hold a meeting to provide further information 

about this in advance. Payments can be made in instalments via School Gateway. 

Year 6 Performance 

We will be finishing the year with a Year 6 performance, providing the pupils with a memorable 

experience that will boost their confidence. We will provide further details regarding showings of 

this when we receive the latest government guidance.  

Leavers’ Week 

Details of Leavers’ Week will be provided closer to the time. As in previous years, we intend to hold a 

Year 6 Disco and a Leavers’ Assembly; however, we will need to await government guidance on this 

in light of the pandemic.  

Contacting teachers 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher to arrange an 

appointment.  

We really look forward to a wonderful final term, and wish you all the best. 

Warm regards, 

The Year 6 Team 


